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Friday, 19 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 5 Residential 
 

We have organised an exciting Year 5 residential to King’s Park Conference Centre, Northampton 
from Monday 8th July 2024 – Tuesday 9th July 2024!  
 
Children will have the opportunity to take part in some fantastic activities such as trampolining, 
archery and skating as well as the overnight stay at the local venue.  
 
We are holding a parent meeting in the coming weeks to discuss details and answer any questions 
you may have. I will be in touch with you when we have arranged a date. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £95.00. The deadline for payment is Monday April 8th 2024. If we have 
not received the final payment by this deadline, we will assume that you do not wish your child to 
attend the trip.  
 
If you are Pupil Premium (PP), the school will fund 50% making your total cost £47.50. If you think 
you may be entitled to Pupil Premium funding please click on the following link and complete the 
form:  
https://northamptonshire-
self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___WNC#_ga=2.114800903.16181315
60.1625494577-1064722600.1567756430.  
 
To secure your child’s place, we do ask for a £20 deposit to be paid by 2nd February 2024. All 
payments must be paid online via My Child At School (MCAS). You can pay in instalments when you 
can to reduce the balance. Unfortunately, deposits are non-refundable. 
 
If your child is not attending the residential they will be expected to come to school as normal on 
Monday 8th July 2024 and Tuesday 9th July 2024. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support as always. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Rainbow 
Year 5 Teacher 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School  

Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH 
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